
 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

Head Lice 
We appear to have Head Lice making 
their rounds once again. 

Please check your child’s hair this 
weekend and if you find any lice or 

eggs, treat appropriately. 

Please visit https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-
nits/ for further advice and information. 

St Andrew’s Methodist 
Church — Scouts 

If you would like your child to become a 
member of the Scouting Group at            
St Andrew’s Church, please contact 
25thsiddal@gmail.com or call 07528 
625309 

Comic Relief 
Thank you to everyone who supported our 

non-uniform/wear something red day.  

We have raised a total of £136.40 

Reminder 
School closes next week on Friday 

22
nd

 March at 3.15pm for the      

holidays and re-opens on Monday 

8
th

 April 2024. 

Extra Curricular Clubs for next 
half term 
Attached to this week’s newsletter are letters regarding 
Mixed Cricket (Years 3—6) and Choir Club (Year 2—6). 

Hummingbirds Out of School 
Club 
The booking system for the next half term is now live on 
SchoolMoney. 

Please be reminded that if you would like to book your child 
in to club during the first week back after the Easter holiday, 
the booking system will close at 1.30pm next Friday. 

Boys’ Football  -  Y5/6 
St John’s (Clifton) 0-1 Salterhebble 

The boys showed terrific resilience 
and defensive organisation in a tight 
game in difficult conditions on 
Thursday, securing a late wing 
thanks to Warren’s strike.  

Salterhebble 4-0 Walsden 

On Saturday, the boys participated in the semi-final of the 
half-time schools football tournament at The Shay.  They put 
in a magnificent performance to secure a comfortable 
victory against very capable opponents and can look 
forward to the tournament final next month. Liall and Francis 
bagged two goals each in a display packed with confident 
attacking football. Well done!  

Second Hand Uniform Sale 
We will be holding our next sale on Wednesday 10th April 
at 8.30am in the Community Room. 

SchoolMoney 
Please could you ensure that any overdue balances are 
cleared by Friday of next week as we have our financial 
year end during the Easter holiday and would like to able 
to draw a line under the current financial year. 

Thanking you in advance of your co-operation. 

PTFA Disco—The 
Spring Fling 
Your child should today have brought 
home a flyer from the PTFA for the 
Spring Fling Disco.  Please note that 

monies should be paid to school by 
Monday 8th April as we will still be 
closed on Friday 5th April. 
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Reception — Henry 
Year 1 — Alexa 
Year 2 — Eesa 

Year 3 — Adrianna 
Year 4 — Oscar 
Year 5 — Maya 

Year 6  - Aminah m 
  
 

Miss Abson  -  London      
Marathon 

Hi everyone! My name is 
Miss Abson and I am the 
Year 2 teacher. In 5 weeks 
time, I am taking on the   
incredible challenge of the 
London Marathon, raising 
money for The British Heart 
Foundation in memory of my wonderful Nana! I would like 
to thank everyone who has already wished me luck and 
taken interest in my training before this event. If you 
would like to sponsor me, that would mean the whole 
world!  

The link is https://www.justgiving.com/page/beth-abson-
1697817115287 

Thank you so much in advance!  

 

 

This week, we would like to congratulate the following 

children for their exemplary behaviour at lunchtimes: 

 

Reception: Leah and Harris 

Year 1: Harlie and Heidi 

Year 2: Lillian and Hoya 

Year 3: Yeico and Isla 

Year 4: Oscar and Arthur 

Year 5: Liall and Caisey 

Year 6: Tobias and Anish 
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